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Transcript



										[Redacted]

										7. 6. 39 

Dear Mr. Barry-Walsh,

				I am very sorry indeed that I shall be unable to attend the meeting tomorrow evening.  The notice came by this morning’s post and I had entered into a prior engagement which I could not break.  I have heard that the meeting, which you ‘phoned me, would be postponed was held in Highgate.  I am sorry I was out of town for last week’s.

		With every good wish for the success of tonight’s discussions

				Do capa

					Roisín ní Cillín

		


